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I grew up in Humshaugh and went to the village school 30 years 
ago. My son Arthur, has just started in Reception class, and my 
daughter Jessie will begin in September 2020. I am a special 
needs teacher and have taught children of all abilities and ages in 
a variety of schools and educational settings.  
 
I have a strong understanding of how schools work and how to 
get the best out of children and young people. I feel passionately 
that we are extremely fortunate to have such a great team 
working at Humshaugh, and will be using my knowledge, skills 
and experience to ensure that the school continues to thrive and 
succeed.  
 
I am involved in many village groups and projects and feel 
strongly that the key to success of a rural school is the 
integration and positive links that are forged and maintained 
with the local community.  



 

 


